
Target Talk – March 2020 

MLGC held its first fun Garand, Springfield, Military style Rifle match February 
29th. The next event will be Saturday, May 30th 7:30 registration. For more info 
contact jhenderson223@aol.com 

March 3 @ 6pm: Jr 22 Awards Ceremony to be held at the clubhouse.  

March Meeting: We will hopefully be welcoming 30 new members to the club 
Monday, March 9th @ 7pm 
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Maintenance Schedule  

Wednesday, March 4th,  8 AM – 12 PM.   

ALL of our ranges will be shut down so that 
maintenance work can be done on the 
grounds. Signs will be posted. 

Indoor Range Dates 

The Indoor Range will be open March 
28th from 9 AM to 11AM. Check in at the 
Trap Office.  MLGC Members & Guests 
Only.  You are required to use only lead 
free, rim-fire .22 caliber ammo.  THANK 
YOU to RSO volunteers for making this 
happen! 
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